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Mr. Riad Obegi presented the CHO in the 
meeting with his Excellency Gabriele 
Giordano Caccia, Apostolic Nuncio to 
Lebanon.
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CHO ON THE GO

CURRENT 
PROJECTS

• Constructing a light version of the CHO that does not require heavy law amendments 
  and counts on the use of contracts. This might accelerate the introduction process

• Building a database program, allowing users to store and maintain real estate
  information. The CHO team started discussing a possible collaboration with a software   
  company in France for the development of the program

• Presenting the legal aspects of the CHO in a seminar at the Saint Joseph University in 
  Lebanon  Lebanon

• Meeting with vice governors of the Lebanese Central Bank to present the updated  
  efforts on the CHO

 

Mission  
To improve the 
well-being of developing 
countries by capitalizing 
on their own real estate 
  

Vision 
To bankarize in a matter 
of 10 years  10% of the 
real estate of the 
partnering countries 
 

ValuesValues
Good citizenship
Integrity
Transparency 
Professionalism 

Contributors
 
Dr. Riad Obegi
Ms. Lama Hutet
Mr. Farid Meshaka


